Dear colleagues,

We are a group of four primary schools from CYPRUS, POLAND, LITHUANIA and GREECE with experience in working in Comenius Partnerships.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have completed the work on our Application Form for a Comenius Partnership project with the title “One Upon A Time…”

Our project is about investigating fairy tales and through them customs, traditions, folk songs and the old way of life.

The language of the project will be English and the ages of our children are from 6 to 12 (in Lithuania they are from 6 to 14).

As I mentioned above the Application Form is ready and the only we need from you will be you data as a partner.

As the deadline for submitting the application is the 21st of February, in case you are interested, we need to proceed as soon as possible!

Hope to have positive news from you very soon!

If interested in joining our Comenius Partnership 2013-2015 please contact us at the following email:

theoc@cytanet.com.cy


Warm regards,
Theodosis Christodoulou
Pafos, Cyprus

